
1321 Reynolds Road, Johnson City, NY 13790 
(607)238-7795 • www.fbjc.org 

Sunday, June 12, 2021 - 9:30 AM 
Jonathan Stone 
“My Shepherd” 

Psalm 23 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Chris & Donna Sadowitz, Naomi 

Serving:  Japan 

Pray For: 
Opportunities to share the gospel and for sensitivity to the Holy Spirit’s leading 

Effectiveness in Kingdom-building activities 
Their children as they are in the U.S. 

June 6 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $38,030.18 $38,030.18 

Stewardship Report 

 Sunday 6/13: 11:00 am Sunday School / ABF 

What’s Happening "is Week . . . 



General Announcements 
Adult Bible Fellowship & Sunday School will not meet on June 20. 
 
Contributing Online:  Did you know you can donate to FBJC online?  You can 
even set up a recurring donation to FBJC online.  Simply go to the fbjc.org website 
and click on the “Online Giving” link to access the login screen or to set-up a new 
account.  If you have any questions regarding online giving or need help in setting 
up an account, you may contact John Allen, Deacon of Finance, at 785-1260 or by 
email:  jallen@fbjc.org. 
 
Do You Have a Prayer Request?  Stop by one of the Welcome Centers, pick up 
a Prayer Request Card, fill it out, and drop it in the main office box in the mail 
room.  We will include it on the Wednesday Night Prayer list. 
 
Prayer Warriors:  Keep up-to-date with current prayer requests or add a prayer 
request by joining the prayer warrior Faithlife group, www.faithlife.com.  For more 
information contact Tom Macbeth. 

Youth Group 
If your son or daughter will be graduating from High School in June, please 

contact Molly Linebaugh @ molly@fbjc.org.  Please include the students name, 

high school attended, and their immediate future plans. A list is being put 

together of all our seniors that attend First Baptist.  Contact Molly today.  We 

will recognize our high school seniors on Sunday, June 27 during the worship 

service. 

Children’s Ministries 
Due to Covid-19 & the CDC guidelines,  we will not be offering VBS 
this Summer.  Plan on a Bigger & Better VBS in the Summer of 2022!  
Looking ahead, our AWANA programs will kick-off again in September. 


